[SAMPLE LETTER FOR STUDY COMMITTEE MEMBER]
DATE
John Doe

123 Main St. 

City/Town, IN 41234

Dear Mr. Doe:

[Insert Name] County is amidst the exciting process of transforming into a vote center county.  Vote centers allow resident of the county the option to vote at any vote center location, unhindered by their specific home address and former polling place. We feel that this innovative new voting system will not only be easier but also more convenient for [Insert Name] County voters. 

As we begin to form a plan regarding how to move forward in this process, we feel that it is important to garner the support of our voters and to compile valuable feedback from those who have some form of expertise in the voting process. 

We believe that your experience as a poll volunteer will give you insight into some of the benefits but also the challenges that will face our county as we make the switch to vote centers. We would therefore like to invite you to participate in our county’s vote center study committee. 

The committee will ideally be made up of county residents whose specific experiences and talents will lend them valuable insight into implementing vote centers in [Insert Name] County. It will include, but not be limited to, experienced poll volunteers, technology specialists, county commissioners, etc.  

Our first study committee meeting will take place on [DATE] at [Insert Location]. We look forward to your input. 

Regards, 

[Insert Name]

County Clerk

